
 

 

 
  
No. 189/18 
3rd April 2018 
To: All Branches 
 
 

Communications Department Conference Fringe #RiseUp 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The Communications Department will this year host a fringe event on improving how we engage with our 
members, the public, media and politicians. The speakers will include Dave Ward, General Secretary and Liam 
Young a high profile journalist and left wing figure.  
 
The fringe will be held at 13:00 on Sunday 22nd April in the Tregonwell Hall at the BIC. Food and refreshments 
will be provided. 
 
Following contributions from the panel, the meeting will be opened up for delegates to put forward ideas on 
how we engage as a union.  
 
Attached to this LTB is a copy of the fringe leaflet and a graphic. Please could you share these as widely as 
possible amongst your delegations.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the day.  
 
All enquiries on the content of this LTB should be directed to Marcia Murray mmurray@cwu.org  
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris Webb 
 
Head of Communications, Engagement and Media 
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